Andrea Chatterton

From:

Aly Swindley

Sent:

Tuesday, May 6, 2025 12:05 PM

To:

Andrea Chatterton

Subject:

FW: Traffic calming in 2025

ALY SWINDLEY | CITY OF KETCHUM

Management and Communications Analyst P.O. Box 2315 | 191 5th Street West | Ketchum, ID 83340 o: 208.727.5081 | f: 208.726.7812 aswindley@ketchumidaho.org | www.ketchumidaho.org

From: Doug Kaiser <sailsolitude@msn.com>

Sent: Friday, May 2, 2025 8:48 PM

To: Aly Swindley <aswindley@ketchumidaho.org>

Subject: Re: Traffic calming in 2025

Our res. is 631 N 3rd. The roundabout and restrictions summer 2024 - full kudos.

6th remains a speedway. Hazard walking from 3rd across 6th to the trail. No one stops.

On 3rd approaching the 6th 3rd intersection - folks come ripping down 3rd toward 6th slam on their brakes ...!

Mabe a hump on 3rd might slow 'em down.

At any rate keep it up.

Thanks

Doug Kaiser

Get Outlook for iOS

From: Aly Swindley <aswindley@ketchumidaho.org>

Sent: Friday, May 2, 2025 2:08:00 PM **Subject:** Traffic calming in 2025

Hi there!

Ketchum's Streets team will be in your neighborhood soon to install this year's traffic calming methods. Expect to see:

- Less vertical elements
- · A speed hump on Bird Drive
- No roundabout

The plans & full-project memo are attached for your reference.

Travel safe and HAPPY SPRING!

Cheers,

Aly

ALY SWINDLEY | CITY OF KETCHUM

Management and Communications Analyst

P.O. Box 2315 | 191 5th Street West | Ketchum, ID 83340 o: 208.727.5081 | f: 208.726.7812

aswindley@ketchumidaho.org | www.ketchumidaho.org